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The Vermont Film and Creative Media
 Workforce Development Initiative

Film and creative media are a vital and growing segment of Vermont’s creative economy,
and a crucial industry that all Vermont businesses need to thrive in our digital age. 

With this investment, Vermont can position itself as a leader in sustainable, future-focused film
and creative media production in a way that benefits all Vermonters.

The Film and Creative Media Workforce Development Initiative, a program of the
Vermont Creative Network, will build and sustain the Vermont’s digital media workforce.

A Vital, Growing Industry Requires Support

The Initiative, in partnership with Vermont Production Collective, will:
Develop and maintain a Film & Creative Media Assets Database
Centralize and share Film & Creative Media Employment and Internship Opportunities
Grow Vermont’s film & creative media industry

This industry needs state investment to build the structure required to expand and
meet the needs of all Vermont businesses. 

$120,000 Annual Budget:
Database (hosting & maintenance): $20,000
Database management: $45,000
Central contact for film production: $45,000
Vermont Arts Council oversight and economic impact reporting: $10,000
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